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LASSITER HIGH SCHOOL

Lassiter Orchestra 2015 LGPE Camp
Saturday, January 24

String Ensemble Section Coaching.

Violins - LCH stage, Violas — LCH Lobby, Cellos - Band Room,
Basses - Large Ensemble Room

Sinfonia Rehearsal in Orchestra Room with Mr. Palmer

Sinfonia Section Coaching
Violins in Orchestra Room, Viola, Cello, Bass see above
String Ensemble Rehearsal with Mr. Palmer

Ice Cream Social in Cafeteria
Clinician Recital for all Orchestras in LCH

Chamber I Section Coaching
Violins on LCH stage

Chamber Il Rehearsal in Orchestra Room with Mr. Palmer

Chamber I Rehearsal with Mr. Palmer
Chamber II Section Coaching

Dismissal

Lassiter Orchestra
Large Group Performance Evaluation (LGPE) Staff

James Palmer, Conductor-Alatoona HS, Florida State University
Carolyn Hancock - Indiana University, Atlanta Symphony Orchestra

Angele Lawless - Cleveland Institute of Music, Atlanta Opera
Andrew Kang, viola - Georgia State University

David Hancock - Indiana University, Chamber Music Atlanta
David Metrio, bass - Kennesaw State University



Dear Parents,

The Lassiter Orchestra LGPE Camp Saturday, January 24, is an integral part of the
Lassiter Orchestra curriculum. This event is put in place to develop each leveled
group in preparation for our yearly Georgia Music Educators Large Group
Performance Evaluation. We are very excited about our outstanding LGPE Staff
made up of some of Atlanta’s finest musicians. There are staggered entrances:
String Ensemble and Sinfonia will be 9-1, Chamber I and Chamber II 12-4:30. One of
the most wonderful components of our LGPE Camp is our Clinician Recital at 12:30.
Parents are welcome to attend! This is an opportunity for our students to hear a
performance of some of the finest string professionals in the Metro-Atlanta area.

In addition, High Road Craft Ice Cream will be providing incredible ice creams for
our Ice Cream Social at 12pm in the Cafeteria. You can read more about High Road
Craft Ice Cream at highroadcraft.com. You can purchase Chef Kevin Schroeder’s
amazing ice cream at your local Whole Foods. Thank you, Chef Schroeder, for
donating your fabulous ice cream to our orchestra students!

Questions? Please email Carol Doemel at Carol.Doemel@cobbk12.org

We are looking forward to an exciting and productive Orchestra Camp!

Carol Doemel, Director of Orchestras
Koji Mori, Assistant Director of Orchestras



